
The Department of Education is an equal opportunity, affirmative action employer committed to a diverse workforce. 

 The Oregon State Board of Education is committed to a diverse, multicultural work environment. Students of Color, 

students with disabilities, and students of diverse sexual orientations are encouraged to apply. 

The State Board of Education welcomes the nominations of high school seniors for an appointment as a 

student advisor to the State Board of Education. This is appointment starts August 2018 and ends July 

2019.   

Qualifications 

 Be an Oregon High School Student in good academic standing.

 Be nominated by your high school counselor, principal or district superintendent.

 Submit both a letter of interest that explains why you would be a suitable appointment (250

words) and a letter of recommendation from your teacher, principal or superintendent.

Commitments 

As a Student Board Advisor you are expected to:  

• Attend board meetings starting in August of 2018.

• Assist the board in analyzing issues, proposals and requests before it.

• Pick a topic of interest in education policy and present it to the Board of 
Education.

• Other duties as assigned by the board chair. 

Nominations are due May 4th at 5PM. Please submit nominations to Zoe.Larmer@ode.state.or.us 

For more information, contact Zoe Larmer, State Board Administrator, via email or 503-947-5667. 
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